
At All Saints Academy, it is our vision to provide the ‘good soil’ for
every member of our community to develop deep roots and flourish
as a unique individual and achieve their full potential. With the
highest of expectations, we nurture and develop each individual so
that they can explore who they are and make a positive
contribution to our local community and the wider world.

What’s on next week

Next PTA meeting...
Monday 19th May 2025, 9am
Monday 16  June 2025, 9amth

Existing and new members welcome!

 
Monday 19th-Friday 23  May: Year 2

SATs assessments 
rd

Friday 23  May: Scooter to school
sessions (Year 3 & Year 4)

rd
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Our school vision

Current after school
clubs

Bookings & payment for clubs via Arbor.

Tuesday: KS2 Cricket
Wednesday: Table Tennis 

All boosters have now finished.

A loving place where we all care, learn and grow together.

Our school Values
Respect     Kindness  Honesty    Perseverance    Courage    Empathy 

Year 2 SATs tests
Next week our Year 2 children will be

working in small groups to complete their
End of Key Stage One SATs tests. These
tests will contribute to their end of year

teacher assessment judgements. The
children have experienced tests just like
these earlier in the year so they know

exactly what to expect.  



Wrap around care provision

If you haven’t already done so, PLEASE complete
the survey via the link below. 

https://forms.gle/ybCUEBGwwTmaxNQp7

The external provider we are currently working with
need the information to be able to make an
informed decision about whether it would be

financially viable to set up wrap around care at All
Saints Academy.

We have extended the closing date to provide
further time to gather responses.  

Thank you in advance. 

Our school attendance target: 96%

Current whole school attendance: 93.2%
Persistent absence (less than 90%): 21.1%

We are so proud of all our Year 6
children this week for their amazing

effort. Six tests in four days. They have
been working hard towards their SATs

tests for a long time now and it’s paid off!
The children have faced each day like

campions and we are more than impressed
with their resilience. Congratulations! You

did it! 
Thank you to all staff who have

supporting the children in the run up to
SATs and during SATs week. 

Uniform reminders
Children should only be wearing a navy blue
school jumper or cardigan to school. Some

children are attending school in sports jumpers
and hoodies. 

Plain stud earrings only and no other jewellery
(e.g. bracelets/necklaces/rings).
PLAIN BLACK shoes/trainers. 

Children will be asked to remove any non-
uniform items. 

https://forms.gle/ybCUEBGwwTmaxNQp7


Meet the SENDCo drop in continues
each week on a Monday morning with

Mrs Parish at 9am. 

Year 4 Multiplication check

The Year 4 children will take their
statutory multiplication check during
w/c 2.6.25. Please keep working hard

with your children at home to help build
their confidence and speed. Five
minutes a day on Times Table

Rockstars will really help! Children are
being awarded praise points for

accessing TTRS four or more times a
week.

Mrs Clayton has also organised a TTRS
battle with the Year 4 class at Mr

Butterwood’s school. This will start on
19  May.th

Year 1 Phonics Screening Check (PSC)
The Year 1 (and Y2 resits) will take place

during w/c 9  June. Children will be doing lots
of extra practice in school over the coming
weeks to make sure they are well prepared.
Any extra practice at home is appreciated!

Mrs Beard has sent out some useful resources
via Dojo. 

th

Recommended books!
Our authors/illustrators in the spotlight this term are 

Shirley Hughes (KS1) and Hamza Arshad (KS2).

My naughty little sister is stubborn and greedy and full of
mischief. She tries to cut off the cat’s tail and eats all the trifle

at Harry’s party! How much bother can one little sister be?
Dorothy Edwards’ classic story about one naughty but very

entertaining little sister. My Naughty Little Sister has charmed
generations of adults and children alike thanks to Dorothy

Edwards’ playful stories and Shirley Hughes’ beautiful
illustrations.



Diary dates 
Although we will try and stick to these dates, sometimes things happen and

changes have to be made. We will give you as much notice of changes as possible.
New dates added in blue 

23  May 2025: Scooter skills session with Year 3 and Year 4rd

2  June 2025: INSET day (school closed)nd

2  June- 13  June: Y4 Multiplication check assessment windownd th

12  June 2025: Mary Poppins Theatre trip Y3-Y6th

13  June 2025: Class photographsth

6  June 2025: Year 4 Trip Magna Science Centreth

9  June- 13  June 2025: National Phonics Screening Check (Y1 and Y2
resits)

th th

11  June 2025: Scooter handover session: Year 4 ONLYth

12  - 16  June 2025: Year 6 Bikeabilityth th

25  June 2025: Sports Dayth

Y1, Y2 & Y3: Morning
Y4, Y5 & Y6: Afternoon

26  June 2025: EYFS Sports Dayth

27  June 2025: Y2 Trip Yorkshire Wildlife Parkth

2  July 2025: PTA Summer Fair, 2pm-4pm nd

11  July 2025: Reception Trip to Cleethorpesth

16  July 2025: Reception graduation, 2.15pmth

16  July 2025: Meet the teacher meetings 3.15pmth

17  July 2025: Transition day for children in schoolth


